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Alaska Conjorence of Mayvors

March 25, 2013

Hohorable Representative Lora Reinbold

Alaska State Capitol

Juneau, Alaska

RE: HB 140

Dear Representative Reinbold, |

The Alaska Municipal League would like relay to you our support for HB 140.

While most regulations at the state level and more than a few at the federal level impact
municipalities, it is always helpful to have some idea of how that impact will affect our
bottom line; for planning and budgetary considerations.

| believe that having this information available to Legislators will also help to identify
legislation that might be forthcoming in order to save individuals and/or municipalities
money. While the cost of implementation to the agency may be minimal, the costs that
will be required of individuals and municipalities may impose more damage than the
regulation is worth.

We applaud your attempt to encourage all involved to look at broader impacts of
regulation changes.

Sincerely,

Kathie Wasserman
Executive Director

nMember of the National League of Cities and the National Agsociation of Counties



